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Head Teacher – Mrs Janis Williams 

 
3rd February 22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our topic, we are planning to visit Raby Castle on Thursday 3rd March. We will be leaving 
school at 9.00am and will return by 3.20pm.  The cost of this trip is £425 (bus £275, entrance to 
museum £125), however, as the PTA have kindly donated £100 towards this trip, we therefore 
require a voluntary contribution of £10 per child. 
 
The children must wear full school uniform, sensible shoes for walking and a waterproof coat. 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink.  Your child may bring pocket money to 
spend in the shop up to a maximum of £3.00. 
 
If you have any questions please speak to me at the end of the school day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Harvey 
Year 2 Teacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child to go to Raby Castle on Thursday 3rd March 22 and enclose a 
contribution of £10.00          
 
 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signature of Parent/Guardian………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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